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Announcement – Regulated information 
 
 

Announcement pursuant to Law 3556/2007 
 
PPC S.A. (“PPC”) in implementation of the provisions of L. 3556/2007 as in force and 
of the Regulation (EU) No 596/2014 of the European Parliament and the Council 
on market abuse, announces that Mr. Dimitrios Polychronopoulos, person closely 
associated with a person who discharges managerial responsibilities in the 
Company, bought on 23.06.2023, 3,000 shares of the Company, with a total value 
of € 30,000.00. 
 
 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
Public Power Corporation S.A. 
Investor Relations, e-mail: ir@dei.gr   
Ioannis Stefos, IR Director 
Telephone : + 30 210 529 2153 
e-mail: i.stefos@dei.gr  
 
The announcement may be accessed on the website of Public Power Corporation S.A. www.dei.gr 
at the “Investors Relations” section.  
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